Canaan Planning Board
Minutes
Meeting of April 25,2013

Call to Order

7:00 John Bergeron called the meeting to order. Members present: John Bergeron,
Barbara Dolyak, David McAlister (select board representative), Chuck Townsend and
Steve Ward.

Minutes review

Chuck Townsend read the minutes from the April 11, 2013 meeting. A spelling
error was noted. David McAlister moved that the board accept the minutes with the
correction. After a second by Steve Ward the motion was approved.

Correspondence Review

Enfield Planning Board - notice of lot line adjustment for property on Mud Pond
Rd in Enfield.

NRCS - notice of informational meeting about work of the USDA Natural Resources
Conservation Service in Plymouth

Public Discussion - Canaan Master Plan Survey

Board members and seven residents present reviewed the process used in which
survey data was collected and compiled. The board distributed a document with
percentage results of survey items with clear sections. Members and residents reviewed
the summary document.

John Bergeron suggested that the board determine how many of the 33 people
who indicated that they were willing to help would be able to work actively on revision of
Canaan’s Master Plan. He suggested that if a good number of people continue as
volunteers we would be able to divide into sub-groups focusing on individual chapters.

Adjournment
9:00 Barbara Dolyak moved adjournment with a second from Steve Ward. Motion was

approved.

Respectfully submitted
Chuck Townsend, Vice Chair

These minutes were reviewed and approved by the planning board at the meeting on May 9,2013. 1



